Town of Revere
Tree Warden
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws (MGL), Chapter 87, Public Shade Tree Law,
Section 3 (Cutting of Public Shade Trees; Hearing; Damages), the Town of Revere Tree Warden
will hold a Public Hearing regarding an application from National Grid to remove public qngde

trees on Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 5:00 PM. a2 e

-

Please use the link below to join the hearing: ;,:,7“3 )

https://usO02web.zoom.us/i/86728855951 i L
Or Telephone: +1 929 205 6099 : o

Webinar ID: 867 2885 5951 S X

B
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Any person interested or wishing to be heard on this matter should attend the Zoom weftinar at
the time designated.

The proposed work is being done to remove and install underground powerlines on Campbell
Ave, Revere Beach Pkwy and Winthrop Ave. National Grid’s arborists have identified thirty-one
(31) town trees for removal along town roads. Town trees located within the public way that are
designated for removal have been posted with a notice of public hearing in the field.

The roads with town trees affected by the program are Campbell Ave, Revere Beach Pkwy and
Winthrop Ave.

A complete list of town trees designated for removal including infermation about the location, size

and species of the affected trees, is availabie weekdays from the Revere Town Hall and The
Revere Highway Department during normal business hours.

Paul Argenzio
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